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I do not support The proposed changes to the Wyoming air quality standards. This would hurt
Wyoming, hurt our workers, and with zero evidence of improving air quality for Wyoming. We
have got to consider the big picture. Regulations here at home ships to sources overseas where
pollution is not a factor. Quit trying to hurt Americans.
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